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Glenn French 

Dilip Jain  

 

The Board of Health met on Tuesday, June 10, 2014, in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room 

of the Northborough Town Offices. The meeting was called to order at 6:15 PM by 

Chairman Glenn French.  

Approval of the April 15, 2014 & May 12, 2014 meeting minutes was postponed due to 
the absence of Deirdre O’Connor. 
 
6:15 PM  21 Davis Avenue, Well Variance Request 
Mike Sullivan of Mike Sullivan Well Drilling Co. appeared before the Board tonight to 

discuss the proposed irrigation well installation at 21 Davis Ave. Mr. Sullivan informed 

the Board that he is seeking a variance from the public or private way, common drive, 

roadway easement, parking lot (minimum distance required 50’, approx. 15’ 

provided). The Board reviewed the proposed location and discussed the hardships for 

this particular lot. The Board inquired as to if there will be a salt concern seeing how 

this location is close to both Davis Ave & Davis Street. Mr. Sullivan informed the Board 

that it is the homeowners intention to use this water solely for the purpose of 

watering his lawn.  

Chairman Glenn French made a motion to approve the well variance request; offset to 

public or private way, common drive, roadway easement, parking lot (minimum 

distance required 50’, approx. 15’ provided), Dilip Jain seconded the motion.  

The next Board of Health meeting was tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, July 8, 2014 
at 6PM. Dr. Jain informed the Board that he will be on vacation during the week of 
July 7, 2014.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Sarah Jean        
 


